
Welcome to 1RO! 

Miss Robinson 

Hello 1RO! 
I am your new teacher for next year and I can’t wait to meet you all. I have taught in Year 
2 for three years and Year  1 for two years previously - it is such a fun year group! I love 
reading and I have got some very exciting books for us to read together next year. I am 
also a big football fan and support Liverpool! I can’t wait to get to know you all and find 

out your hobbies and interests too. 
In a normal year, we would have had the chance to have some transition time where we 

would have time to meet each other in our new classroom before September. 
Unfortunately that can’t happen this year, so I thought I’d tell you a little bit about Year 1 

and what it’s like to be in my class. 
In Year 1 we work hard but we have lots of fun too because our learning is very creative! 

We will be doing lots of phonics activities and learning to read tricky words. You will have a 
new classroom with lots of new equipment to learn and play with! 

In 1RO, we enter and leave school through door number 22 which is located down the small alley next 
to the Year 2 playground. 

I can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of 
something you have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first 

day so we can share some memories. 
Have a lovely summer! 

Miss Robinson 
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